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Learning to Live, Living to Love, Loving to Learn

5th March 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

I love it when the days start to draw out and we can spend more time outside in our wonderful
surroundings. It is now only a few weeks away until we turn our clocks forward and then we
will truly see the blossoming spring changes. 

We are all excited about welcoming all children back into school and can’t wait for our ‘new
normal’ routine to begin once again. I have sent out the opening guidance and updated risk
assessment which is also available on the school website. 

We do ask that you always wear a face covering and keep your distance whilst waiting for your
children. Please do vacate the playground quickly an avoid lengthy conversations with other
parents / families. 

If your child is unwell or has a temperature, please DO NOT send them to school. You should
get them tested if you think they may be showing symptoms of COVID. It is very important
that you inform us immediately if your child has any symptoms so that we can do what is
necessary at school to keep the class safe.

Thank you so much for the fantastic support you have given your children with remote
learning, we know many of you have been juggling your own work and other children
alongside Google Classroom.

We very much hope that one day soon, we will be able to meet inside and out of school
without restriction. 

We are very much looking forward to seeing you all once again on Monday.

Have a great weekend, look after yourselves and each other. 
Mr Whitehead
Headteacher



Positive Covid Test
 

If you receive a positive
Covid test out of school hours please

email the Headteacher ASAP. 
 

headteacher@kildwickce.uk
 

Thanks

Parent Consultations
These will take place week commencing 22nd March via Google Meets.
Further details to follow.

School Dinners
The full dinner service will be up and running once again from 8th
March. Please pay for meals via Parent Pay in the usual way and
email the School Office if you have any problems. There will be two
choices per day, alongside a jacket potato or sandwich (for KS2 pupils).
We will be starting on week 3 on the menu from 8th march

Extra-Curricular Clubs
We are hopeful that these can continue 
after the Easter holiday and further details 
concerning these will be sent prior to the
Easter holiday. 

Birthdays
Euan, C3
Ralph, C3

 



Thanks go to Miss Akrigg for organising the WBD story-tellathon. It was an
amazing event and supported so well by all our parents, celebrities and authors.
Thanks to all who participated to make the day a great success!

As you know, Reading is such a foundational skill and we place great importance
on this here at Kildwick. This will remain one of our key priorities as all children
return to school. I am hoping that, if guidelines permit, I can invite those authors
and performers that joined us into school later in the summer term. Class One
Robins and Class Two Swallows can continue to access the online reading resources
on the Big Cat Collins website. 

School laptops / reading
books

Please could all school
laptops and reading books

be returned on Monday 8th
March. Thanks

School uniform & items
brought into school

 
Please could all children return to school in
their full school uniform from Monday. On
PE days, children may come to school in
their kits, as was the case during the

autumn term. Please continue to dress
your child in warm clothing as we are not

quite through the colder weather yet.
Children should bring a water bottle and
their reading book / learning pack into

school only.
 

If you feel, after the first few
weeks, that your child is not

settling back into school as they
were before, please do email

Miss Akrigg on
d.akrigg@kildwickce.uk . She will

be on hand to help and advise as
necessary. 

 

Settling in Back Into School

Nuts
Just a gentle reminder that we
are a nut aware school and that

children should not have any
items containing nuts within

their packed lunches. 
 

Dogs
Please do not bring dogs onto
the playground or tie them up
close to the entrances / exits

to school.
 
 

Communication
Should you wish to discuss

anything with your child’s class
teacher, they can be contacted via

their email in the usual way. 
 

mailto:d.akrigg@kildwickce.uk


Awards

All Parents and Carers for such
fantastic home schooling 

efforts during this national
lockdown

 
Well done!





You may already be aware, but Coffee and Crumb food truck is
now situated on the canal swing bridge towpath. Their Facebook
page is here Coffee and Crumbs, please follow them for all updates
and daily specials.

https://www.facebook.com/Coffee-and-Crumbs-108345614644188



